I am utterly shocked that The Narrabri Gas Project (NGP) has been deemed approvable by the NSW Dept of Planning and now it is at the final hurdle being approved by the IPC.  Only 2 of the 16 recommendations made by the NSW Chief Scientist in 2014 to guard against the risks of CSG have been fully implemented.  We rely on the GAB for our sheep.  It is the most precious resource on our land.  How could it possibly be threatened particularly now in 2020 when climate change is such a big issue!  I have read that if this NGP goes ahead, this one gas field would increase Australia’s greenhouse gas emissions by nearly 1% per year.  I worry so much about the social impacts of what Santos will do to communities.  I also worry about land values near the gas wells.  PLEASE don’t let this NGP go ahead!  WE DON’T WANT IT.  I cannot make this any clearer.
Sally Beveridge
